
Education Group Advises on New Title IX Regulations

The Spencer Fane Education group recently hosted a three-part series focusing on
the impact of new Title IX regulations on schools and colleges.

In the first segment of the series, Peter Goplerud, Joe Hatley, and Stephanie Lovett-
Bowman addressed an “Overview of What Every Education Institution Should Know,”
reviewing key components of the new regulations and an analysis of their impact.

The second webinar, “Practical Implications for K-12,” Joe, Stephanie, and DeAndrea
Washington detailed the major policy choices K-12 institutions are obligated to make
to stay compliant.

In the final part of the series, “Practical Implications for Higher Education,” Peter and
Andy Lester suggested response options and detailed nuanced issues.

To watch the full webinars, please click here.
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